From: Gregory Diaz <gdiaz@chipublib.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2016 12:18 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Ebony Jones
Subject: Re: Official City of Chicago Travel Disclosure 

 

Greetings,
This is disclosure of official City business travel for Greg Diaz who traveled in May:
Gregory Diaz traveled on Friday, May 27th to Boston, MA to represent CPL in a meeting and workshop hosted by MIT Media Labs. This workshop discussed how to deploy Media Lab programming in the context of public libraries, and served to develop new products and services for new audiences. Air and ground transportation costs were covered by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.
Thanks for Your Time,
Greg Diaz
Librarian I
